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 Toby Mason INT2015/3917/P 06/08/2015  18:19:31 It seems totally unnecessary to build another structure on what is currently a rather interesting roof. The 

flat roof and glass provide an interesting architectural feature which will be blighted but a large and 

ugly additional unit.

Not only will the unit detract from the current visuals but it will add to already terrible noise and will 

increase the heat output in the area not to mention increased use of electricity. They clearly can survive 

without air conditioning at the moment so why do they now need to instal it.

Regarding the noise, it is hoped that in years to come the noise from the traffic will decrease as we 

move to more electric vehicles. This will make redundant the noise calculations they have provided for 

this proposal and it may end up that the plant and equipment will be a source of noise pollution in the 

future.

The additional railings also provide an eyesore but I presume are necessary from a safety standpoint.

Work has already started before the consultation period is over. Can you please clarify that this work is 

not subject to any planning requirements.

I request that I am kept informed of consultations and decisions. I would like to know why I was not 

included in the list of neighbours to be consulted since I have a clear view of the site at 16 Acton Street

13 Swinton Street

London
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